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Holy See Communiqué

The Holy See acknowledges the results of the audit requested by the Holy See, carried out jointly by ASIF and
AUSTRAC, and of the significant discrepancy reported today by an Australian newspaper, regarding the data
previously published on the financial transactions made by the Vatican to Australia between 2014 and 2020: 9.5
million as opposed to 2.3 billion Australian dollars. The figure is attributable, among other things, to a number of
contractual obligations and the ordinary management of resources. The Holy See takes this opportunity to
reaffirm its respect for the country's institutions and expresses its satisfaction for the collaboration between the
entities involved.


